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September 2020 

 

Dear parents of pre-school children, 

 

The application window for children wishing to start school in September 2021 

at Gladestry or any other Powys Primary School opens on 5th October 2020 and 

closes on 8th January 2021. To apply for a place please follow this link - 

http://www.powys.gov.uk/en/schools-students/apply-for-a-school-place/   

 

Unfortunately we are unable to hold an open day this year due to the current 

Covid-19 restrictions. However we would very much like an opportunity to 

welcome new parents and families to Gladestry to give an insight into our school 

life and ethos. We pride ourselves on the happy and welcoming atmosphere at 

our school and always enjoy meeting our new parents. Therefore, we are 

delighted to offer pre-booked personal tours between 4.00 and 5.00 pm on 

Mondays and Tuesdays with either Mrs Ingram, Assistant Head Teacher, or me. 

Please telephone or email the school to make an appointment. The tour will run in 

line with current government guidance about safe practices. You will have the 

opportunity to ask any questions and to see the classrooms. We are also planning 

a short video presentation that will give you a sense of our school. 

 

Our website gives more information and you are also welcome to telephone us to 

talk about any particular queries you have or just to get an insight into life here 

at Gladestry. We will do all we can to ensure you have all the information you 

need to help you choose the school most suited to your and your child’s wishes. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Ros Beck 

Headteacher 
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